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Jonne RINNE 
President of EuroCOP & Chair of the Finnish Police Trade Union 

 
 
 

Brussels, 4 September 2025 
 
Dear President, 
Dear Mr Rinne, 

 
 
I would hereby like to thank you for attending and contributing to our EPP Group High-Level 
European Police Summit, which took place in the European Parliament on Wednesday 3 
September 2025. 

The fight against crime and the commitment to make Europe safer and more secure are 
central priorities for the 2024–2029 legislative term. With criminal networks becoming 
increasingly sophisticated and transnational in nature, there is an urgent need for stronger and 
more coordinated action at European level - an effort to which the EPP Group in the European 
Parliament is fully dedicated. 

 
I would like to note your focus on protection, cooperation, investment in skills training, 
recognition of police work as a high-risk profession, and mobilization of resources. 

You can be assured that the EPP Group in the European Parliament will continue to show 
leadership on this issue and work for a safer and more secure Europe. 

I would once again like to thank you for your insights and I assure you, dear President, of my 
highest consideration. 

 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Manfred Weber MEP 
Chairman of the EPP Group in the European Parliament 
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